
Civil  - Pro Hac Vice Admissions (R. 1:21-2) -- Submission of Copy of 
Order to the Lawyers’ Fund for Client Protection 

 
  Directive #6-02  September 26, 2002 
  Issued by:  Richard J. Williams 
     Administrative Director 
 
 
 Pursuant to the Supreme Court’s Order of September 9, 2002 (copy attached), 
which relaxes and supplements R. 1:21-2, an attorney granted admission pro hac vice 
to the New Jersey Supreme Court, Superior Court, or Tax Court must include a copy of 
the order granting such admission when submitting to the New Jersey Lawyers’ Fund 
for Client Protection the annual fee provided for by R. 1:21-2 and the rules referenced 
therein.    
 

Attorneys admitted pro hac vice should send a copy of the order and the 
required fee to:   
 

New Jersey Lawyers’ Fund for Client Protection 
P. O. Box 961 

Trenton, New Jersey   08625-0961 
 

This directive rescinds and supersedes Directive #12-95, issued November 
14, 1995, which had required that a copy of every order granting or denying a pro hac 
vice application, along with the affidavit submitted in support of the application, be sent 
to the AOC’s Civil Practice Division.  That material thus no longer needs to be sent to 
the Civil Practice Division. 
 
 



  

 

SUPREME COURT OF NEW JERSEY 

 

It is ORDERED, pursuant to N.J. Const. Art. VI, sec. 2, par. 3, that effective immediately 

and until further order the provisions of Rule 1:21-2 of the Rules Governing the Courts of the 

State of New Jersey are supplemented and relaxed so as to require that an attorney granted 

admission pro hac vice in accordance with this Rule must include a copy of the order granting 

such permission when submitting to the New Jersey Lawyers’ Fund for Client Protection the 

annual fee provided for by Rule 1:21-2(a) and the rules referenced therein. 

 

For the Court, 

/s/ Deborah T. Poritz 

Chief Justice 

 

Dated:   September 9, 2002 

 


